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BENEFITS COMMITTEE UPDATE 
 
 
The CRA Benefits Committee did not issue any mid-quarter communications.  However, 
please be sure to read the CRA Benefit Chair’s Benefits Column in Encore.   As you will see 
in this quarter’s Benefits Column, our Committee Chair, Lezley Barth, will be stepping 
down.   No worries, the transition to a new Chair will be seamless!  
 
Just a reminder, the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) will be removing 
the Social Security number from the Medicare card and mailing a new one.  Many of you 
may have already received your card. Check out the map on Medicare.gov/NewCard for 
the status of card mailings in your state.   Another option is to log into your MyMedicare.gov 
account to see if your new card has been mailed.  A MyMedicare.gov account is an easy way 
to access all of your Medicare information in one place. 
 
Make sure your mailing address is up to date.  If your address needs to be corrected, contact 
your local Social Security office or call 1-800-772-1213.  Beware of anyone who contacts you 
about your new Medicare card.  CMS will never ask you to give personal or private 
information. 

 
 
  


